SheppardMullin

—> Recognitions

Sarah Blitz Recognized Among the Global Top 200 Cannabis Lawyers

Cannabis Law Report
09.01.2022

Associate Sarah Blitz, co-leader of Sheppard Mullin’'s Cannabis team, was named in the third annual list of the
Global Top 200 Cannabis Lawyers, published by Cannabis Law Report. This is Blitz' second consecutive year on
the list.

Honorees are selected through a compilation of lawyers and law firms considered to be the top 200 cannabis
practitioners and practices around the world via an annual survey of clients and lawyers in the cannabis legal
services sector, in addition to editorial decisions based on reporting of the daily industry for the past six years.
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